
OFFICIAL

Blackburn with Darwen Council Please ask for:

Licensing Department Telephone:

Lower Ground Floor Email:
Your Ref:

King Our Ref:

Blackburn Date:

BB1 7DY

Legislation: Licensing Act 2003 

Premises Address:

ISSUE OF A NEW LICENCE 

Name of Applicant: The bakehouse Group Ltd

Borough Road, Darwen BB3 1PL

The above application has been inspected and the Fire Authority has no objection to the 

Issue of a premises licence.

These premises are subject to the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 and a 

fire risk assessment should be carried out by the responsible person.

If a pavement licence is granted, the fire risk assessment may need to be amended and

consideration should be given to the positioning of chairs, tables and other furniture so that

fire safety precautions, including the means of escape are not obstructed and are available

at all material times.

The Fire Authority may inspect the premises to ensure compliance with the Regulatory 

Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005, and the Risk Assessment may be required by the 

Licensing Authority to satisfy the licensing objective relating to public safety. 

Additional Comments:

Sam Edwards

01254262721/07920786816

SamanthaEdwards@lancsfirerescue.org.uk

Town Hall

08 September 2022

To whom it may concern

2022-09-02__E7613071_The bakehouse 

Group Ltd

Appendix 6



Yours faithfully,

Sam Edwards

Fire Safety Inspector

for Chief Fire Officer

Blackburn Fire Station

Byrom Street

Blackburn

BB2 2LE

Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service

If you would like to discuss this or any other matter of fire safety, please call me on

01254262721/07920786816




